
A new part of our Matariki Day was inviting Te
Kura Toitu o Te Whaiti Nui a Toi to join us to
celebrate Matariki.  Our seniors hosted our
assembly and Terangiahua waited to welcome
them when they arrived.  Our aakonga/students
did so well, hosting and connecting with our
manuhiri!  We even prepared the hangi with
Whaea Maria!  It was terrific day - Mauri Ora!

Daytona: I liked it the best when Te Kura Toitu
o Te Whaiti Nui a Toi came to play sport for
Matariki with us!
Terangiahua: I enjoyed playing with another
kura and having hangi with them.
Edward: I liked it when their whole school
came so I could make new friends.
Myarrh-Jean: I enjoyed preparing our hangi for
our whanau from Minginui and Te Whaiti.
Remy: I liked playing the games with Te Whaiti.
Blessing: I enjoyed seeing Nanny Nonie again,
seeing new people and being a host during our
Matariki Day.
Vienna: I enjoyed playing with Te Whaiti Nui a
Toi students and I liked preparing the hangi.
Wairata: I enjoyed playing with Te Whaiti Kura
too. 
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Matariki is about
Whanau

“Pokemon”
Designing Our Own
If you have not seen our

cool Pokemon Character
Cards on Facebook - go

and check them out on our
School Page!  We worked

with our Korowai class
students to create

characters and write
about them!  They are

super cool!

Fill in and return the Holiday Reading
Log - if you did not get it - download

it from our Skool Loop app
Screenshot - fill in - bring back

Read, Read, Read!
Reading is the best thing to do to

grow a strong learning brain!
Also - play games - teach your

whanau to play the counting Ka tahi,
Ka rua clapping game that Te Whaiti

Nui a toi taught us!
Write cards, letters, emails to

whanau!

Holiday Reading

We have been writing about
our learning - about te ao

Maori and especially about
Matariki.

We also wrote and published
letters to some of our

kaumatua to thank them for
caring for us!

Strengthening Writing
Important Dates
Saturday 6 July - holiday break
Monday 22 July - return for Term3
AC Baths Attendance Celebration
trip to be confirmed on return to
school
Fire Wise Assembly - Week 1

Did you know that Whaea
Angela and Whaea Braxton

made our cool Matariki t-shirts
- they are reflective and will

shine in the night!
Thank you to these amazing
wahine for caring for us &

helping us have a memorable
Matariki!

Matariki T-shirts


